
General Spectator Guidelines 

Updated March 11, 2021  Effective March 15, 2021 

 
• We are excited to welcome back spectators to our outdoor events beginning with our 

March/April “fall” season 
 

• For events in the stadium, we are able to accommodate up to 750 spectators.  Priority will 
be given to parents and guardians of participants 

 

• For events in the gym, parents or guardians of each player (or family) will have an 
opportunity to purchase two tickets 
 

• All persons attending must arrange for timely transportation at the conclusion of the 
event. Failure to arrange for this transportation may result in denial of admission to future 
events 
 

• An adult must accompany any non-high school students attending events 
 
Governor’s Order as it affects spectators at outdoor sporting events: 
 

i. All individuals shall adhere to the face covering and social distancing requirements, unless in 
the act of consuming food and beverage, in the Order of the Governor No. 20-11-17-01 (as it 
may be amended thereafter) (the “Executive Order”);  
ii. As used herein, the term “spectator” means a person at a sports facility who is not (a) at the 
facility for the purpose of engaging in sporting or other customary operations, or (b) a member of 
the media;  
iii. All spectators shall go to their seats and remain seated, to the extent possible. At the end of 
the sporting event, all spectators shall exit the venue directly. Note: Spectators may certainly 
stand so long as they do not leave their seats.  

• Everyone must wear a mask 
• Everyone must leave when the event is over 

 

Ticketed Events (Football, Soccer, Volleyball) 
• Tickets for paid events (football, soccer, and volleyball) will be sold online through the 

GoFan/Huddle Ticket mobile platform 
• All tickets will be $5 (+$1 service charge) 
• Links that are private to each school and each event for purchasing tickets will be sent 

from the participating schools’ athletic directors or coaches 
• After parents and guardians have had an opportunity to purchase, the remaining tickets 

will be made available to the public (for stadium events) 
• Two tickets per student or family will be available for purchase for volleyball matches 
• Parents who are CCPS staff members will still be entitled to complimentary admission 
• Spectators will present their phones upon entrance and validate their tickets 

 

Non-Ticketed Events (Cross Country, Field Hockey, Golf) 
• For our non-ticketed events (cross country, field hockey, and golf), each student will be 

issued two access badges on lanyards to attend these events 
 

Broadcasting 
• Events in the gyms (volleyball, cheer competitions), and in the stadium (football, soccer) 

will be broadcast through the NFHS Network 


